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Circular 30-2019                               21 August 2019 
 
Dear Residents, 
 

1. UNIT GRASS CUTTING PROGRAM – TO COMMENCE 1 SEPTEMBER 2019 

Please take note of the following grass cutting program: 
 
MONDAYS – the following units lawns will be cut: 
1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 62, 63, 64, 65, 66, 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74, 75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81, 82 & 83 
 
TUESDAYS – the following units lawns will be cut: 
8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 23, 32, 59 & 61 
 
WEDNESDAYS - the following units lawns will be cut: 
24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 48, 49, 50, 51, 56, 57, 58. 
 
THURSDAYS - the following units lawns will be cut: 
84, 85, 86, 87, 88, 89, 90, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95, 96, 97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 113 
 
FRIDAYS - the following units lawns will be cut: 
108, 109, 110, 111, 112, 114, 115, 116, 117, 118, 119, 120, 121, 122, 123, 124, 125, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130 
 

2. INSTRUCTIONS TO EVERGREEN EMPLOYEES AND SUB-CONTRACTORS 

This is a reminder to all Residents not to give any of our employees, Fourseason’s, Reef Caterers or Thorburn 
Security instructions to have work done, all requests for work to be done has to be made with our Reception desk 
or Village Management.  
 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation. 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


